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SUBJ/HEALTH OF THE FORCE SURVEY (CORRECTED COPY)// 
 
RMKS/1.  Request all Active Duty and Reserve Component Sailors participate in 
the Navy's annual Health of the Force (HoF) survey.  This voluntary and 
confidential survey will remain open from 21 April to 30 June 2025.  It takes 
about 20 minutes to complete and can be accessed on military or personal 
computers and on mobile devices at: 
https://usnavy.gov1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9L8ntWOU5S12DdQ or via the QR 
code located on the Fact Sheet accompanying this NAVADMIN. 
 
2.  Although participation in the survey is optional, a best practice is to 
incorporate the survey into daily battle rhythms or duty section trainings, 
to encourage Sailor participation at every level. 
 
3.  To access the survey, participants will be asked to provide their 
Department of Defense identification number.  This information is only used 
to limit participation to Navy Service Members and to minimize unnecessary 
demographic questions.  At no point will Navy link answers back to the 
individual. 
 
4.  HoF data is critical to assessing Navy's understanding of factors 
impacting Navy warfighter effectiveness, retention, and readiness.  In 
addition, this survey will assess the impact of Quality of Service 
initiatives. 
 
5.  This year, the online dashboard will enable communities to monitor their 
participation in the survey in real time.  For information on how to access 
this dashboard, please contact the Navy Survey Office. 
 
6.  In addition to this NAVADMIN, Sailors with a valid email address in Navy 
Standard Integrated Personnel System should receive an e-mail with details on 
how to access the survey. 
 
7.  Point of contact is Dr. Jen Jebo, OPNAV N176 at 
jennifer.l.jebo.civ@us.navy.mil. 
 
8.  This NAVADMIN will remain in effect until 1 August 2025. 
 
9.  Released by Vice Admiral Richard J. Cheeseman, Jr., N1.// 
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